Llopd's Register of Shipping,

. Fenehuarch Street, B.C. 2

3rd July, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the vreceipt of your letter
of the 294h ultimo enclosing two plams (in triplicate) showing
your pronosals regarding hydraulic riveting in connect tion with
the brackets connecting the bottom longitudinals to the bulkheads
in your Yard Fo. 1559, and with regard thereto I have to inform

¥

you that the arrangements on plan marked "A" gannot be

recomnended for approval. The arrangements shown on plan "B"
will be approved, however, provided they be carried out as
shown and amended, and to the satisfaction of the

Surveyors.

Two copies of plan "B" are returned herewith, the
third copy being retained for reference. " iTwe copies of
plan "A"™ are also enclosed, onc be: re 5.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.
Hessrs. Swan, Hunter & Wigham Richardson Ld.,

WALLSERD«ONTYNE,




